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Attn:  Manager P&S Dept./Traders/Cashier/Manager Reorganization/Manager Dividends
UNIFORM PRACTICE ADVISORY  (UPC #  005-2001) January 16, 2001

PLM Equipment Growth Fund III, Limited Partnership Units (GFWQZ)
PLM Equipment Growth Fund I, Limited Partnership Units (GFXPZ)

In UPC #038-2000, members were advised that the General Partner had ceased accepting the
assignment of limited partnership interests (transfers) resulting from the sales of such interests on the
above referenced Limited Partnerships.

Members are advised that effective January 4, 2001, the General Partner has begun recognizing
transfers of these partnerships for the 2001 calendar year.

Questions regarding this notice should be directed to: Market Data Integrity Department, (203)
375-9609.

Dorothy L. Kennedy
Director


